

BRASS CASTLE SCHOOL

16 Castle Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1188 Jessica L. Garcia, PRINCIPAL

DISTRICT CENTRAL OFFICE OLD SCHOOLHOUSE

One East Front Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1119 Keith T. Neuhs, SUPERINTENDENT PORT COLDEN SCHOOL
30 Port Colden Road
Washington, NJ 07882
908.689.0681
Jessica K. McDonagh, PRINCIPAL

September 1, 2021

Dear Parents & Guardians,

I hope your child had a wonderful first day of school! We are so excited to have all our students back and we look forward to a great year.

Just a few updates/reminders as we work through the first week of school.

- Please complete the student health screening each morning in OnCourse Connect. Sorry for the disruption this morning, as OnCourse experienced an issue with the screening tool. Everything is up and running and will be ready for tomorrow morning.
- Please be sure to communicate either with an email or note on the morning of, any changes in your child's dismissal procedure. This will help to ensure a more efficient process during dismissal.
- Students should be at the bus stop a few minutes before their scheduled time. During the first few days of school bus pick-up and drop-off times may vary by a few minutes until all routes are adjusted and routines are established.
- We are expecting significant rain this afternoon and evening due to the remnants of Hurricane Ida. This storm may cause flooding in the area. Please be safe as this storm moves through the area.
- Each student will be assigned their own iPad for use in school and at home. Additional information regarding student iPads will be provided shortly.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

WTSD Administration